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2018 Benchmarking Compliance Deadline Extended  
 

 

The 2018 Benchmarking compliance deadline for the 2017 calendar 
year has been extended.  The 2017 calendar year data is now due no 
later than February 15, 2019. 
 
By letter dated January 30, 2019, the Mayor’s Office of Long-Term Planning and 
Sustainability (OLTPS) has advised the Department of Buildings that compliance with 
Administrative Code §28-309.4 – Benchmarking Energy and Water Use - has been 
temporarily suspended.   
 
Pursuant to Administrative Code §28-309.6, OLTPS has temporarily suspended 
compliance for calendar year 2017 due to technical issues. The temporary suspension 
covers calendar year 2017 compliance, which had been due no later than May 1, 2018.   
 
Owners of covered buildings are encouraged to visit the Benchmarking section under 
Sustainability section of the Department’s website or check the OLTPS page for further 
details.  
 
For general information regarding benchmarking requirement, including how to submit 
your report, please review material at 
http://www.nyc.gov/html/gbee/html/plan/ll84_comply.shtml.  
 
Assistance with benchmarking tasks is available via the NYC Benchmarking Help 
Center, Monday through Friday, 9:00 am to 5:00 pm by calling (212) 566-5584 or by 
email at questions@benchmarkinghelpcenter.org.   
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